
On October 21, 2024, 
Montana-Dakota Utilities Co.  

filed with the South Dakota Public Utilities 
Commission revised Rates 95 & 96  

which affect Montana-Dakota Utilities Co.’s 
Cogeneration electric customers in South 

Dakota.  The revised rates and South Dakota 
rules and regulations are available in  

this office for inspection. Attachm
ent F 

 




